
 

Pilgrim: a course for the Christian journey 

Pilgrim creates a place where people can explore the Christian faith together 
and see how it can be lived out each day. We’ve been running Pilgrim courses 
successfully at St Lawrence for over eight years. 

The Pilgrim course is for: 

• Those who have recently started coming to church 

• Those who want the chance to think about the Christian faith 

• Those who have been coming to church for a while and want to deepen 

their faith 

Pilgrim approaches the great issues of faith not through persuasion, but 
participation in a pattern of contemplation and discussion with a group of fellow 
travellers. 

We will be running module one of the Pilgrim course shortly.  The group will 

meet in The Vicarage on Tuesday evenings at 8.00pm, starting on September 

23rd. 

There are six sessions and we will meet weekly or fortnightly to fit around 

people’s diaries.  If you would like to come but cannot make the first session 

do please get in touch and we will fit you in to future meetings. 

You can watch the introductory YouTube video by searching ‘Pilgrim course’ 

and going to ‘What is Pilgrim?’ or clicking 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=94iJqkJ_A5M  

For more information please speak to Charles after church, call him on 833298 

or e-mail vicar@stlawrencebovingdson.com .  
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